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Jones, Michael

From: Jones, Michael

Sent: 15 February 2023 16:11

To: Tanner, Matt; info@nelsonplanthire.co.uk

Subject: RE: Whitehouse Field

Hi Matt 

 

I must say I feel it is extremely unnecessary for the EA to demand a response to your letter in 7 working days from 

my client when this permit application was first (re)submitted in May last year and you took over the duly making 

process in August last year and we are now no further forward in duly making after 8 months. 

 

I know my client has spent an inordinate amount of time trying to assist in getting the TVBC planners to answer 

your/our queries without much luck.  

 

I suggest you reconsider this unrealistic timescale. 

 

Regards 

 

Michael Jones BSc, FGS, AMIEMA, MIAEG  
Head of Waste and Resource Management 

TETRA TECH 
Geneva Building, Lake View Drive, Sherwood Business Park, Annesley, Nottingham, NG15 0ED 
 

Mob:  +44 7500 072 812 
tetratecheurope.com 

 
Tetra Tech Limited. Registered in England number: 1959704 
Registered Office: 3 Sovereign Square, Sovereign Street, Leeds LS1 4ER VAT No: 431-0326-08. 
 

 
 

From: Tanner, Matt <Matthew.Tanner@environment-agency.gov.uk>  

Sent: 15 February 2023 15:17 

To: info@nelsonplanthire.co.uk 

Cc: Jones, Michael <Michael.Jones2@tetratech.com> 

Subject: RE: Whitehouse Field 

 

Afternoon Simon, 

 

I appreciate your voicemails, but would prefer emails at the moment to ensure there are reliable records of 

conversations held.  

 

We are not at liberty to give individual names of representatives of the Local Authority, but we can confirm we are 

formally consulting with Test Valley Borough Council. If you would like to consult with your previous contacts at 

TVBC (Simon Finch and Andrew Ferrier), they should be able to provide details if deemed appropriate.  

 

As requested in the letter, we would be grateful for your response by 17 February 2023 to inform us how you wish 

to proceed with this application. 

 

Kind regards, 


